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Kirkland, April

From: cpratt14@tds.net
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 10:09 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: CMP corrider

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I can't believe how anyone could find an honest to goodness benefit to Maine or its citizens by accepting the alledged CMP 

corridor(really a Spain Co) How can you put a dollar$$ value on a forever and irreversible scar on our natural resources. They 

won't stop there, next they will want to spray POISON to kill brush under their line. 

Our polititions (not  all) and decision makers are being shamefully overwhelmed by armies of full time legal and financial experts 

from multiple huge for profit companies. Our decision makers are actually believing and quoting enviormental studies paid for 

by the company seeking approval. 

If this CMP corridor ever comes to be real we should LABEL and Name it for a deserving politition. 

The only winners would be State of Ma,QH and the Spanish Co that owns our only source of electric power.A few years ago MA 

refused to grant Maine a source to connect to a gas line. Ma. also rejected off shore wind towers because they were unsightly. 

Lets stop drooling over the money being offered,MAINE is not for sale. 

Thank you 

Carlton Pratt 


